
WELCOME 
Another great week for the kids of Lytton Street - the wearable arts 
was something to behold, and then today, the Year 3/4s have 
splashed their way through swimming sports. It has been terrific seeing 
all our kids so excited to be involved in the events that are on offer. 

TE KĀHUI AKO Ō KAWAKAWA 
Last Thursday 7th November Feilding Kahui Ako were excited to 
showcase our first ever Wearable Arts event at North Street School.  
This display was an opportunity for our students to develop their talents 
and showcase their creations in front of our local community. The 
theme for this year was “Ignite the light.” We had over 10 local schools 
involved with 40 costumes entered and over 100 designers that helped 
with these creations. The hall was packed with nearly 300 people from 
across the community. Congratulations to all the students across the 
community, the costumes were amazing and we were very proud of 
you all. A special thanks to Amanda Street and Sandy True for their 
involvement. Well done to our Kahui Ako Across and Within School 
Leads who helped to make this evening a huge success. Lastly a big 
thank you goes out to the students and whānau for putting the effort 
and time into this successful event. Hopefully the next one will be 
bigger and better! 

HUNTERVILLE CROSS COUNTRY 
Our cross country runners had a great day up at the Hunterville Cross 
Country last week. The course was extremely challenging, the 
opposition tough but it was an awesome experience for our runners. 
Congratulations to all our students who took part and to those who 
achieved a placing below. A big thank you to Hunterville School for 
hosting this event. 

BEST FORWARD - JAKE JOHNSON 
Jake Johnson won best forward of the year for the U10 Feilding Whānau Sports Club league 
team. This was a very proud moment for Jake as it was his first year playing league. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora 
Together, we learn to live and 

live to learn
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CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE - WWW.LYTTONSTREET.SCHOOL.NZ

NEXT WEEK - ICE SKATING RETURNS

Lucus 11th 
Harry 15th 
Bella 15th

Tova 16th 
Emma-Leigh 16th

Arthur 17th 
Sophie 18th

YEAR 6 GRADUATION - Wednesday 4th December 
FEILDING CHRISTMAS PARADE - Sunday 8th December 

FINAL CELEBRATION - Wednesday 11th December

MAKINO FUN DAY - Tuesday 17th December 
LAST DAY OF TERM 4, 2024 - Thursday 19th December 

START OF TERM 1, 2025 - Monday 3rd February

http://www.lyttonstreet.school.nz


TE AO MAORI @ LSS 
Kia hiwa raa, kia hiwa raa! Earlier this week, the Hīkoi mō te Tiriti began at both ends 
of the country. The hīkoi is in protest against the proposed Treaty Principles Bill which 
had it's first reading in Parliament this afternoon. Over 35,000 people marched over the 
Harbour Briidge in Auckland and the hīkoi has now made it's way through Kirikiriroa (Hamilton). It 
is on it's way to Hastings on Friday, and 
will then head to Palmerston North on 
Saturday. Below is the information for 
those wishing to attend the hīkoi in 
Pāpaioea (Palmerston North) this 
weekend.      
• Saturday @ 6pm Pōwhiri at Te 

Marae o Hine (The Square PN) 
• Sunday @ 10am Hīkoi begins 
If you are attending, please follow the 
instructions of the Marshalls, and 
please be kind to one another. 

LSS JUNIOR NETBALL 
What a great time we are having at Junior 
Netball this term! Over 40 of our youngest players 
have been building their passing, catching and 
footwork skills after school each Thursday. It has 
been fabulous to see the teamwork and 
confidence growing as the sessions have 
progressed. The netball games at the end of our 
skill rotations have provided many smiles, and a 
sense of game direction. Junior Netball at Lytton 
Street School is an amazing opportunity for our 
Year 0 to 2s to grow an understanding and 
passion for Netball, before moving into Saturday 
Morning Netball in Years 3 to 6. These Junior 
sessions will continue through Weeks 5 and 6. 

ICE SKATING 
From Monday 18th to 
T h u r s d a y 2 1 s t 
N o v e m b e r , a l l 
students will enjoy an 
ice-skating session with 
their class. Each child needs to bring their own socks. Additionally, 
you can book a 30-minute disco session for your child on Tuesday 
or Wednesday after school. Visit our Facebook for more info. 

WIN US A PIZZA PARTY! 
Manawatu District Council are running a competition to 
encourage schools to collect clean plastic bottle lids. The lids can 
be deposited into the wheelie bin in the office. The winner of the 
competition, hopefully us, will receive a Pizza Party. Bring as many 
lids in as you can - lids will be counted on Monday 2nd December.

Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora - Together, we learn to live and live to learn

Name Citation

Elodie has a caring and kind personality. She is 
always willing to provide help and service to 
both school and the community. She is a Year 
5/6 Leader, part of Te Rerenga Kōtare, and part 
of the school’s netball team. Elodie belongs to 
Girls' Brigade where she helps others including 
the wider community.

Kara is always willing to provide help and 
service to both school and the community with 
a caring and kind personality. She is a Year 5/6 
Leader, part of Te Rerenga Kōtare, and part of 
the school’s netball team. Kara belongs to Girl 
Guides where she helps out with different 
fundraisers like Relay for Life, and teaches other 
young girls to be leaders.

Jonathan is always willing to help out wherever 
he can within the kura, especially with our 
younger tamariki, with his fr iendly and 
approachable personality. Jonathan is a Year 
5/6 leader, bike monitor, road patroller, and is 
part of Scouts where he spends time learning 
about and supporting the community.

Jonathan Bulford 

￼

Elodie Ranger 

￼

Kara Ackroyd 

￼

MANWATŪ YOUNG LEADERS AWARDS 
Te Tohu Iho Pūmanawa / Whakamana Tangata award recognises 
a young person who has demonstrated an outstanding 
contribution to their whānau, community, church, school, or 
peers.


